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This Week
Harvest Collection: Tony has organised a Harvest collection of 

non-perishable goods to support UK Harvest, who distribute the 

items to vulnerable people in our local community. There will be a 

basket for donations of tins, dried foods and other non-

perishable food items between Monday 12th and Friday 23rd October. Please send in 

anything you would like to contribute via your child.

Parents Evening Bookings: Parents’ evening bookings are now “live” on eSchools. A 

letter with details was sent home this week. You can book your own appointment by 

signing in to eSchools and selecting “Parents Evening.” (This does not apply to Willows 

class, who will be contacted by Wendy directly.)

Vaccinations: Flu vaccinations for students in Year R - Year 7 will take place on 

Thursday 22nd October for all children whose consent forms have been returned. The 

deadline for returning the forms has now passed.

Website “Wow” Learning and Art: We have started to add examples of work that has 

made us say “wow!” onto our website. We have also started a Virtual Art Gallery to 

share each class’s completed artworks. You can find them both in the Curriculum 

section of the main QEII website.

Bread Off: We had lots of fun with our harvest “Bread Off” on Wednesday. Each class 

made some fantastic breads and there was lots of seasonal creativity on display. You’ll 

be able to see more photos - and find out who the winning classes were - on our 

Facebook page soon.

Yoimoji of the Week - Jazzle
Jazzle is Creative. “I’m full of new ideas. It’s great fun coming up with different 

ways to do things and express myself.” We are using “Yoimojis” in our 

Assemblies, to help with learning and celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental 

British Values.

(Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for 

character.) You can see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.

The next Yoimoji is Gruber the Responsible Goat. If your child has been 

responsible at home, please tell us via eSchools so that we can celebrate it in 

school.

Letters Home
The following letters have been sent home electronically this week. Copies will be 

available to download from your child’s Class eSchools homepage for the next week.

Parents’ Evening Information Letter

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Niki, Elms - great solar system planets knowledge & confident sharing with the class.

Samson, Elms - helping a friend, who had fallen over, by doing deep breathing.

Ashraf, Elms - being so friendly and playing with lots of new people this week.

Brandon B, Kaiden, Oliver, Jamie H, Jason, Isaac, Seniors Top Set Maths Group - 

brilliant maths work and consistently working hard.

Theo, Cherries - achieving his Super Goal by swimming in the hydrotherapy pool.



Class News from Palms Class
Palms Class have been enjoying activities based around our topic: How does that building stand up? We have 

driven construction vehicles through shaving foam in our messy play area as well as exploring a sensory 

construction site with a range of tactile materials, through this we have learnt about what all the different 

vehicles do. We have also been practising our counting when building towers with blocks and have then enjoyed 

knocking them down! More recently we have started looking at shops and have been eager to play with our 

friends in our Palms Class shop!
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